
 

URGENT NOTICE 

Water Supply Interruptions 

 

Monday, 29 April 2024 

Subject: Water Supply Interruptions due to Pipeline Leak 

 
Magalies Water hereby informs customers receiving water supply from the Bospoort Supply Scheme 

of an emergency shutdown due to a pipeline leak that has required for the isolation of Plant 3 at 

Vaalkop Water Treatment Plant. It is anticipated that repairs to the pipeline will take 8 hours. 

 

During this period the following customers may experience water supply interruptions: 

 
• Rustenburg 

• Royal Bofokeng Administration 

 
Magalies Water apologizes for any inconvenience caused and encourages consumers to use water 

sparingly during this period to prevent prolonged water supply interruptions. 

 

Issued By: David Magae 

Manager: Communications and Media Relations 

Tel: 014 597 4636 

Email: davidmag@magalieswater.co.za 
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